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Ladies Night Out 

Ladies, you are invited to a 

Pajama Party and Movie Night 

on Sunday, November 17. In the 

Echo Ridge gym, at 6:00 P.M. 

Movie: Hidden Figures. Please 

bring a snack or appetizer to 

share. 

Thanksgiving Lunch 

Our annual Thanksgiving Lunch 

and Awards Assembly is on 

Friday, November 22 at noon. 

You are invited to come and 

celebrate with us. The cost will 

be $5 per child, $7 per adult, or 

$20 for a family of 4. Please let 

us know how many to plan for, 

and if you can help prepare 

and/or serve.  

Thanksgiving Break 

Tuesday, November 26 will be a 

minimum day, with school 

ending at 1:00 P.M. to start off 

our Thanksgiving Break. School 

resumes on Monday, Dec. 2. 

See’s Candies 

The See’s Candies Fundraiser 

order forms have been sent 

home. Please let us know if you 

need more. Money and orders 

 

Calendar Highlights: 

November 

22 - Thanksgiving Lunch & Awards 

Assembly; Friday, 12:00 P.M. – 1 P.M. 

26 - Minimum Day; Tuesday, School 

out at 1 P.M. 

27-29 - Thanksgiving Break; 

Wednesday-Friday, NO SCHOOL 

 

 

can be turned in any time 

during the fundraiser, but all 

money and orders need to be 

turned in NO LATER than 

Monday, December 2. You are 

not required to participate in 

this fundraiser. Monies raised 

by students in grades 3-8 will 

be applied to their Outdoor Ed 

Trip. And students in grades K-2 

will have the money applied 

towards a new swing set. 

Christmas Program 

Our students are busy 

practicing for the Christmas 

Program. Please plan to join us 

at the Grass Valley Seventh-

day Adventist Church on 

Saturday, December 7, at 10 

A.M.  

There will be a rehearsal on 

Friday, December 6 at 8:30 

A.M. at the GVSDA Church. 

Please take your students to 

the church that morning, 

instead of the school. We will 

need some parents to stay 

and help drive students back 

to school at around 9:30 A.M. 

 

November Birthdays 
 

Graysen – 11/3 
Nathan – 11/5 
Emmett – 11/7 
Hanna – 11/20 
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Get to Know our Teachers 

Question: Are you more 

productive at night or in the 

morning? Do you think it’s 

possible to change and get used 

to another schedule? 

Teacher Rachel (K-2) 

In the morning. I’m often tired 

at the end of the day and 

want to relax. It is possible to 

change – I run in the evenings 

because it’s safer in the 

daylight, rather than the dark 

mornings. 

Mrs. Filipps (3-5) 

I am most definitely more 

productive in the morning. I’ve 

always been an early bird. 

However, I get another burst of 

energy and brain power after 

exercising in the evening 

which helps me finish up my 

day. I know it’s possible to get 

used to a new schedule, but I 

also know I wouldn’t be as 

productive. I’m wired to 

perform in the mornings. But 

who knows… hormone shifts 

are full of surprises!  

 

Mrs. Severs (6-8) 

If it’s housework, I am more 

productive in the morning. If it’s 

schoolwork, I’m more productive at 

night.  

Teacher Hafdis (Music) 

I do most of my work in the morning. 

That is when I am most energetic. At 

night I practice my instruments. I 

think it is possible to change with 

new habits. 

Mrs. Pryor (Secretary) 

I am more productive in the 

morning, if I can get up early 

enough! I know it’s possible to 

change because it comes more 

naturally to me to be productive at 

night (and stay up WAY too late!)   


